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FEMININE HYGIENE PRODUCTS 

 

The District shall make tampons and sanitary napkins available at no cost in all gender neutral bathrooms and 
bathrooms designated for females located in the District’s middle/high school.    

 
The Superintendent may implement any rules or procedures appropriate to implement this policy.  The 
Superintendent should also designate personnel to explore the availability of and pursue any grants or 
partnerships available to satisfy the costs associated with this policy.  

 
Legal References:   
RSA 189:16-a, Menstrual Hygiene Products (2019 Laws Chapter 252). 

 
Legal References Disclaimer: These references are not intended to be considered part of this policy, nor should 
they be taken as a comprehensive statement of the legal basis for the Board to enact this policy, nor as a 
complete recitation of related legal authority. Instead, they are provided as additional resources for those 
interested in the subject matter of the policy. 
 

First Reading:   March 9, 2022 
Second Reading: April 6, 2022 
Adopted:  April 6, 2022 


